
Wednesday, January 17, 2024 - Today is a “C” day

January Regents Review Sessions:

Biology Regents Review Sessions will be held after school in room 333 on: 1/17

There will be a Unified Bowling meeting in the auxiliary gym Wednesday January 17th at
2:30. Remember unified bowling is for everyone regardless of skill level or experience. Come
have some fun with us as we take on rival schools at the lanes! Please see Coach Immel with

any questions.
The New York State Public High School Athletic Association, and Special Olympics New

York have partnered together to provide schools the opportunity to have an
interscholastic Unified Bowling team. Unified Bowling brings students with and without
disabilities together to form a single team. The Unified Bowling team will represent our
school competing against other schools in authentic competition in the sport of bowling.

In order for your child to participate in interscholastic athletics, you must
complete the online registration through “FamilyID'' which is located on the

Ballston Spa CSD Athletics Webpage and linked here:
https://www.familyid.com/ballston-spa-athletics. All participants must have a current
physical on file and all medical information necessary to be cleared for athletic events.

https://www.familyid.com/ballston-spa-athletics


Join the Knitting and Crochet Club after school in the high school library on Wednesday, January 17.
No experience needed and materials are provided. We meet whether there are late buses or not. All

staff and students are welcome. Hope to see you there!

The OUTDOOR CLUB is meeting this Thursday, January 18th after school in room 244. All interested
students are welcome to attend. This meeting is the planning meeting for the hike to Crane Mtn this
weekend 1/20. Permission slips are available outside room 244 or within the club Google Folder.
Looking for more information? Check out the club website, or talk with our club president, Evan

Zalucky. Hope to see you Thursday!



Write a mini saga (a story told in just 100 words!) inspired by the theme of the glitch. A sudden shift,
a twist of fate, and bam! Everything changes... Stop by room 214 to pick up a student information

guide and an entry form. You may have your story published!







The first Scotties Rundown of 2024 is here! THis week, the Scotties Survey is on favorite winter
activities, Abby & Gabby update us on winter sports, and The Scotties Spotlight is on Mr.

Harblin and his Construction & Metals classes.

THe episode can be found here:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HxLgOjRnlreurE0KwPgTpqu1xqbABqVI/view?usp=sharing

Click here to view the January School Counseling Newsletter.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HxLgOjRnlreurE0KwPgTpqu1xqbABqVI/view?usp=sharing
https://www.smore.com/0wg9c

